## Family Connections Resource Center Southgate Services Report July - August 2017

## **Total Contacts**

Unduplicated Individual Student Services Contacts – 13 Duplicated Individual Student Services Contacts – 15 Total Individual Student Services Contacts – 28

Unduplicated Individual Parent Services Contacts – 6 Duplicated Individual Parent Services Contacts – 6 Total Individual Parent Services Contacts – 12

Total Home Visits – 3

Total number of students affected by Group programming -0Total number of duplicated student contacts through group programming -0

Source of Information - Infinite Campus, Family Resource Center Information Tracking

## **Activities**

The Family Resource Center participated in the Southgate ReadiFest on August 11<sup>th</sup>. Shiloh Schweitzer distributed forms for registration. Additionally FRYSC provided funds to cover hot dogs.

Both Rob Sanders and Shiloh Schweitzer attended the Early Childhood Symposium Aug. 25th.

Shiloh participated in Preschool home visits with Ms. Smith.

Shiloh has worked with Children Inc. to create a program to help our families with after school childcare. We have roughly 12 children enrolled already, and expect to grow the program as the school year progresses.

The FRC will be providing funding for the Reading Counts bracelets for the library.

The FRYSC is now accepting applications for holiday assistance. We serve families for both Thanksgiving and Christmas. Applications are due by November 3rd.

The FRYSC will be holding a 2 week food drive from November 6th-November 17th. Food collected from the drive will be distributed along with turkeys and other Thanksgiving staples on Tuesday November 21st.

The FRYSC has gathered information on clothing needs and will be distributing clothing in the coming days.

New Member Orientation for the FRYSC Advisory Council was completed in July.